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NOTICE OF FILING 

IN RE: CONSUMER ADVOCATE’S PETITION TO OBTAIN 
INFORMATION FROM PIEDMONT NATURAL GAS 
COMPANY, INC. PERTAINING TO THE POTENTIAL 
EFFECTS OF THE PRICE SPIKES IN FEBRUARY 2021 

DOCKET NO.: 21-00073

DATE: September 2, 2021 

In the Consumer Advocate’s Petition to Obtain Information from Piedmont Natural Gas 

Company, Inc. Pertaining to the Potential Effects of the Price Spikes in February 2021 filed by 

the Consumer Advocate Unit in the Financial Division of the Office of the Tennessee Attorney 

General (“Consumer Advocate”) on June 23, 2021, the Consumer Advocate asked that the 

Commission grant its request to obtain certain information from Piedmont Natural Gas Company, 

Inc. (“Piedmont”). On June 28, 2021, Piedmont filed a letter stating it planned to respond to the 

Consumer Advocate’s questions. 

To date, there have not been any other filings or correspondence regarding this docket. 

Therefore, the parties are directed to file an update on the status of this docket by September 10, 

2021, including whether there is a need for this docket to remain open.  

  Monica Smith-Ashford, Hearing Officer 

Electronically Filed in TPUC Docket Room on September 2, 2021 at 1:37 p.m. 


